
Rose Bay Public School 

Principal Awards- 
This week we recognised students 
who have worked consistently in their 
learning and displayed a positive atti-
tude to school. We are proud of these 
Principal Awards recipients.  These 
students will be invited to the principal 
morning tea later in the term. 
 
 
Year 5 Leadership nominees- 
Each year students from Year 5 are nominated for the opportunity to be-
come part of the student leadership team in Year 6. This group of students 
will now wear their newly awarded badges. The students will present a 
speech to their peers across years 3-6. The 2023 student leadership team 
will be announced and presented with their leadership badges on our annu-
al Presentation Day. We wish all nominees the best of luck.  

 

Student Achievement in Athletics- 
We are extremely proud of Niki Danilis who has been successful in the re-
cent NSW PSSA Primary State Athletic Championship. She competed in 
the 12yrs girls long jump and has now been selected to compete in National 
Primary Athletics Championships to be held in Brisbane soon. 
 
Update on Albemarle Ave footpath and RBOOSH gate- 
The area of footpath between the crossing and including RBOOSH gate will 
be closed until further notice. We are working with the council to have a 
temporary footpath installed to support student and community access. This 
should be ready by Monday afternoon and until then we will continue with 
additional traffic controllers. We encourage you to use the Wilberforce Ave 
gates. 
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6 May 2022 
Term 2: Week 2 

What’s  

• 10 May Reading with your child 
Webinar 

• 10 May P & C Meeting 

• 13 May Pop up 2nd hand uni-
form shop 

Please see the Sentral Parent 
Portal for the calendar of 
events. 
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4 November 2022 
Term 4:  Week 4 

What’s on 

• 16 November Kindy Teddy Bear’s 
Picnic 

• 22 November P & C AGM 

• 26 November: Garden working bee 

 

Please see the Sentral Parent 
Portal for the calendar of events. 

 

Have you enrolled for 
Kindergarten 2023? 
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(nsw.gov.au)  
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Department News and 2024 Selective High School 

 

NSW Department of Education’s Strategic Plan 2024-28  

 
Dear parents and carers,  

Reflecting on the challenges of the last few years, the NSW Department of Education is in the 
process of reviewing and evaluating what school success looks like now and in the future. It’s 
enhancing ways to support student success and wellbeing as part of ongoing school reform. 
The goal is to support our schools in a way that is more responsive to their needs and priorities.    

To inform this work, the department is inviting parents and carers to share their perspectives on 
what the school and the department could do to improve the schooling experience. By participat-
ing, parents and carers will inform the department what is working well, what needs to be im-
proved, and will be involved in shaping new and innovative initiatives.  

If you would like to be part of the discussion, there are face-to-face and online forums being held 
in weeks 5, 6 and 7 of Term 4 (7 – 25 November). You can register your interest and find more 
information at Have your say on what school success looks like, including the locations and tim-
ing of sessions.   

 

Selective High School: 2024 
 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feducation.nsw.gov.au%2Fpublic-schools%2Fschool-success-model%2Fhave-your-say-on-what-school-success-looks-like.html&data=05%7C01%7CCherie.A.Stone%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C61140ed4935142383f8008dab23b


Information reports in Kindergarten! 

Kindy students were inspired by Alison Lester’s Magic 
Beach and have been researching seahorses. Students 

read informative texts during reading groups and 
collected information. They then watched videos and 

created an information report! Check out our fabulous 
work and ask us a fact about seahorses!

Readin
g

Resear
ching

Creating



 

 

 
Junior and Senior choirs 

perform at the Sydney Town Hall 

Over two spectacular nights, 
our choirs performed as 
part of the Department’s 
music festival. They joined 
with choirs and musicians 
from schools around NSW to 
provide first class 
entertainment before a 
mesmerized audience. Thank 
you Miss Bartholomew for 
your excellent preparation. 



Year 2 Swim School 
  
Year two has been fortunate enough to attend the Swimming Scheme taking part in a ‘Learn 
to Swim’ program as part of our school curriculum.  
The Department of Education and Training School Swimming Scheme is an intensive learn to 
swim program that develops water confidence and provides students with basic skills in 
water safety and survival.  
The program took place at the beautiful outdoor venue, Andrew Boy Charlton Pools in the 
domain. We have missed out for 2 years due to COVID, so this year group were super 
excited to be learning one of the most important life skills !  
Our students were designated to their levelled swimming groups and learned to do 
lifesaving skills like back skulling, survival float, survival backstroke, breaststroke and 
freestyle.   
The year 2 group of ‘22 had a great time in the pool. Enjoy our photos!  
 



Senior Band Performance


Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students were delighted to 
experience a performance by the Senior Band in assembly on 
Tuesday. Visiting the K-2 assembly to showcase our fabulous 
band program, students were treated to a variety of songs. 

Learning about the variety of instruments which make up the 
band, Stage One students were then shown each instrument 

with Mr Molloy at the conclusion of the assembly. Year 2 
students were given information about joining the band in 

2023. 




"The Probots were exciting and
fun to experiment with. We

learnt to code the Probots to
draw different shapes and
show our understadning of

fractions." - Orlando

Problem solving

Experimenting

Exploring

Creativity

Probots
YEAR 6 MATHEMATICS & CODING 



"I had fun with the Probots. It
was challenging at first but

then I learnt to use it
properly." - Ori

"We struggled to split the
shapes into quarters but

when we worked together
and focused, we

eventually did it and made
more shapes." - Ari

Communicating

Collaborating
Critical thinking

Curiosity

"It was a challenge for my group. We were
successful in the end. It helped me build

new ideas and learn to code." - Noah

"Our group finally made a
square after experimenting 5

times. It took persistence,
teamwork and resilience from

everyone!" - Zahara

Probots
YEAR 6 MATHEMATICS & CODING



At RBPS2023BYODD
At Rose Bay Public School we’re committed to creating 

innovative and collaborative learning experiences for 

every learner through the use of iPads. To support better 

integration and wider access to technology within the 

classroom students in Year 4, 5 and 6, 2023 will participate 

in our BYODD initiative.


For more information about our BYODD initiative, please visit our 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
on the school’s website.

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/

byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers-information/byodd/byodd---frequently-asked-questions.html


Giving Tree Appeal 
This year, Rose Bay Public School has 

partnered with Wilcannia Central 

School to bring joy to people in need. 

We are asking for donations of 

BOOKS as gifts to be taken to 

Wilcannia later this term to ensure 

that all children have a present to 

open this Christmas. 


Please bring a NEW copy of your 

favourite book to be gifted to a child 

aged between 3 and 18 years old. 

This can be left under the giving tree 

in the library by Wednesday 9th 

November. 


Thank you for your support. 


Wilcannia is located in 

north western NSW, 

about 11 hours drive 

from Rose Bay Public 

School. 

Wilcannia Central School is for 

students from Pre-school to Year 12, 

with 83 students, 95% of which are 

Aboriginal. 



https://bje.org.au/enrolnatif/


https://koolhq.com.au/holiday-program/waverley/


We’re hiring School  
Crossing Supervisors 
   
 

 

jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Help protect our vibrant  

school communities.  

 

Be a road safety hero for  
school kids, caregivers, and 
school staff. 

 

Be a second set of eyes for local 
motorists at busy times. 

 

Earn an income and still  
have time to live your life  
to the fullest.  

Casual roles available in 
Randwick, Waverley & 
Woollahra Local 
Government Area - 76841 

• Randwick  

• Waverley  

• Woollahra 

Does this sound like you? 

• Willing to work outdoors in 
all weather conditions. 

• Able to communicate with 
different groups and give 
clear instructions. 

• Community-minded.  

• Friendly and positive 
manner. 

Days and hours 

• Shifts will fall between 
8:00am – 9:30am and 
2:30pm – 4:00pm with a 
minimum of one hour shift 
as required. 

Apply today 

Applications close Sunday 6th 
November 2022 

See jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au  
and search for Reference 
Number: 76841 or search 
‘School Crossing Supervisors’ 
for a full list or vacancies or 
scan the QR code to apply. 

Manisha Bains 
manisha.bains@transport.nsw.gov.au  
P: 0435 649 967

 

https://jobs.transport.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:manisha.bains@transport.nsw.gov.au



